
City Manager’s Declaration and Order to End the Voluntary  

Water Shortage Watch for Fort Collins Utilities Water Customers 

The City Manager of the City of Fort Collins hereby makes this Declaration and Order to End the 

Voluntary Water Shortage Watch for Fort Collins Utilities Water Customers, pursuant to Fort 

Collins City Code Section 26-167(a) and the Water Shortage Action Plan (WSAP), dated April 

2020.  

A Water Shortage Watch was declared in the Declaration and Order of Voluntary Water Shortage 

Watch for Fort Collins Utilities Water Customers, dated April 29, 2021 (April Order).  The 

potential for water shortage as described in the April Order has ended because of reduced water 

demands due to the irrigation season coming to an end and water resources being adequate to 

supply water for the remainder of the year. The voluntary Water Shortage Watch for Fort Collins 

Utilities water customers shall therefore cease as of October 1, 2021. 

Approved: 

________________________________ 

Kelly DiMartino, Interim City Manager 
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